
We are pleased to provide this project update as part of our commitment  
to keeping the public informed throughout construction.*
Bridge construction and work along Central Avenue from 
the bridge to the southern half of the Aliceanna Street 
intersection began in January. Current lane closures include:

��  �Central Avenue between Lancaster Street and 
Aliceanna Street

��  �Lancaster Street between S. Exeter Street and S. Eden 
Street

Additionally, the Promenade between S. Exeter Street and 
S. Eden Street is closed to pedestrian and bicycle traffic.

Though some of the streets are closed, please note that all of 
the businesses in the area remain open and accessible. Some 
even offer valet parking so be sure to continue patronizing 
your favorite places, or try something new in the area!

The following activities are anticipated to begin within the 
next few weeks.

Thank you for your interest in the Central 
Avenue Streetscape and Bridge Project!

PROJECT UPDATE

Upcoming Activities:

Work is subject to change due to weather conditions and other factors. Please plan ahead and allow additional time to 
get to your destination. Directional signs are posted to help motorists, pedestrians and cyclists navigate through the area. 
Normal work hours are mainly daytime hours Monday-Saturday.

For additional project information, visit CentralAveProject.com.  
If you have questions or concerns, please email info@centralaveproject.
com or contact your Baltimore City Southeast Liaison Officer:  
Grishae Blackett’e - grishae.blackette@baltimorecity.gov.

*Project updates will be provided periodically, as major work begins,  
or when work activities impact the public.

Beginning the Week of May 1, 2017: 

�� Bearing pile driving

�� Barge delivery

On May 8, 2017: 

�� �Aliceanna St. between Central Ave. and Eden St. will 
be open to westbound traffic only. The road will be 
closed to eastbound traffic through summer 2018. 
(As referenced in our December 29, 2016 Traffic 
Advisory. See map below.)

 

Beginning the Week of May 8, 2017:

�� Roadway milling of Central Avenue

Beginning the Week of May 15, 2017:

�� Harford Run underground culvert repairs

Beginning the Week of May 29, 2017:

�� Forming abutment/pile caps
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